Memorandum

To:

Borough Manager

CC:

From:

Joe Nelson, Supt. PMP&L

Date:

6/9/2017

Re:

Headquarters Building Remodel – Bid Results & Award

Recommendation

Bids were opened on 5/24/2017 for this budgeted project. There were three responsive bids, and one "no bid". The low bid was \$538,600 from Rainforest Contracting, Inc. of Petersburg. The high bid was \$699,000 from Dawson Construction. The budgeted amount for this item is \$530,000.

I recommend that the contract be awarded to Rainforest Contracting, Inc. in the not-to-exceed amount of \$538,600.